
 

 

 

February 29, 2024 

 

The Honorable Will Smith 

Senate Judicial Proceedings Committee 

Miller Senate Office Building, 2 East 

11 Bladen Street 

Annapolis, Maryland 21401 

 

RE:  Carroll County Senators Letter of Support 

 Senate Bill 965 – Carroll County – Sheriff - Salary 

  

Dear Chairman Smith, Vice Chair Jim Waldstreicher, and members of the Judicial Proceedings 

Committee, 

 

 

 The Carroll County Senate Delegation would like to notify the Senate Judicial 

Proceedings Committee of their support for Senate Bill 693 – Carroll County – Sheriff – Salary. 

 

 The above referenced bill was considered by the Carroll County Senate Delegation and 

was subjected to a bill hearing.  The Carroll County Senators and Delegates voted unanimously 

in favor of the bill.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Senator Justin Ready 

Chair, Carroll County Senate Delegation 

 
       


